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October 30, 2006
Ms. Jackie McClure

Advising Coordinator

Fairhaven College

Western Washington University

516 High Street

Bellingham, WA  98225-9118

Dear Jackie,

Thank you for your assistance in arranging for The Evergreen State College’s Master in Teaching Program to visit Fairhaven College Wednesday, November 15th. I look forward to meeting with your students, faculty and staff to acquaint them with our interdisciplinary, teacher education program and to answer questions about preparation and application procedures. I am enclosing two posters as promised for your use in publicizing my visit, and our program catalog. 
Looking forward to further communication from you confirming times, locations, etc.

Feel free to call or email if you need additional information from me.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director MIT
Advising and Certification

The Evergreen State College


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Sem 2 A 2115

The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



